
Driving Under the Influence; Ignition Interlock Devices; Expungement; HB 2085

HB 2085 amends law regarding ignition interlock devices to require every person who 
has  an  ignition  interlock  device  installed  to  complete  the  ignition  interlock  device  program 
pursuant to rules and regulations adopted by the Secretary of Revenue. An approved service 
provider must provide proof of completion to the Division of Vehicles before the person’s driving 
privileges are fully reinstated. 

The bill also amends statutes governing expungements in municipal and district courts to 
state that provisions regarding expungement of violations of driving under the influence (DUI) or 
test refusal apply to all violations committed on or after July 1, 2006, except that the district 
court expungement provision for a second or subsequent violation does not apply to violations 
committed on or after July 1, 2014, but prior to July 1, 2015.
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